
What is a parent governor and how you can become one 

Parent Governors are an important part of our Board of Governors. It is a rewarding role. They are 

a vital representative voice and often add a lot to the skills and knowledge within the Board of 

Governors. 

We support all Governors with a full induction. There is also access to regular training and online 

support 

Parent Governors are elected when a vacancy becomes available. They are elected by parents from 

our school community. 

To qualify as a Parent Governor we ask for nominations from parents with children at Everton 

Nursery School and Family Centre. If no nominations are forthcoming, we will accept nominations 

from any parent who has a child at a Liverpool School. 
We will formally advertise when a vacancy becomes available, making clear the skills that the 

Governing Body need. If we receive more than one nomination a parent election process will take 

place. 


